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President Opening Remarks:  Mike Parrotta 

Approval of March Meeting Minutes 

Treasurer’s Report:  Stacey DeMasi 

Athletic Director Report:  Gene Baker 

All spring sports are doing well.  We currently have 10 District Champions. 

Fundraising Idea: 

Elizabeth Loeser from Tutoring Club came in to discuss a fund raising opportunity.  Students 
will take sample SAT/ACT tests for a fee of $35 with a personalized consultation on results 
included.  Proceeds will benefit Ponte Vedra.  If interested please contact Elizabeth Loeser at 
230-2855 or stjohnsfl@tutoringclub.com. 

Bill Freeman brought up the idea about having all athletes take the Baseline Concussion test.  
Many sports have already taken it. 

Sharkfest:  May 19th 

Jules Manilla and Kevin Hanney discussed progress on Sharkfest.  Each sport (depending on 
size) was assigned a certain number of tables to sell.  Tables seat 10 and are $1,000 a table.   The 
idea is to sell tables to corporations who would like to help the Ponte Vedra community. 
Individual tickets are also available.  

 Many volunteers are needed to help with Sharkfest.  We need items for silent auction, 
organizing individual sports’ baskets for auction as well as set up and clean up.  At meeting each 
sport was designated a specific duty and will be notified via e-mail.   

Next Booster Meeting will by May 7, 2012 at 7:00 p.m.  Room 575. 


